
Special Happenings:
•Pumpkin picking and hayride 
(Thurs/Fri)
•Halloween party on Friday
•Park Shore is closed on Nov 11rd

Parent Info:Happy Halloween!! We will be enjoying the holiday on Friday with a 
little party. If you would like to send in a treat please feel free. We will also be 
allowing the kids to wear their costumes. Please make sure that the student is 
able to use the bathroom independently with the costume on. Please have 
either clothes under the costume or clothes in their backpack if there are 
any costume issues.
We will be working on sight words and reading groups soon. It is important for the 
students to have a good grasp of their letters and sounds as we start. Please 
continue to practice this at home. (Use the packet that I have sent home or just keep 
asking what does ____start with? Have them air write it. Have them sing our alphabet song, 
Play the find it game – Find something that starts with ____. There are so many things that 

you can do at home to practice and make it fun.) We have to work together and when we 
do they will succeed.

OCTOBER Week of  10/25-10/29

This week we will be working on...
I don’t know if it is the hand sanitizing and washing of tables all day or what it is
but we are not getting as much done as I have in the past… We are still working on 
a few things but I want to make sure we get the concept before moving on.
Reading/Phonics: We will work on beginning sounds we will also be working work on 
syllables. 
Math: We will continue to work on Topic 2 and will be assessed on Wednesday or 
Thursday and move on to Topic 3- I may wait to start this on Monday 
Alphabet: We will finish the alphabet on Wednesday and will finish off the week 
by reviewing the letters, their sounds and the correct formation. 
Writing: We will be doing various activities where we will be writing about 
Halloween. We will be making another class book. 
SS/Science:(Sci.) We will continue to discuss pumpkins and Halloween (S.S) We 
will be talking about our families.
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This weeks Homework is as follows:

Monday-Thursday: 
Please Use the Fall Alphabet Practice Packet 

this week. This will give the students various ways to 
practice the alphabet to make them ready for sight 
words. Giving them a good foundation of letter sounds, 
recognition and formation will give them the skills to 
be successful in their writing and their reading. After 
this week we will be jumping in two feet with sight 
words and writing. Lets get them ready – together!

Have fun this weekend Trick or Treating!

Week of  10/25-10/29
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